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Friday 6 September 2019 
 

‘Meet and greet’ sessions – your chance to meet your child’s new teacher! 
 
Dear parents/ carers, 
 
The start of a new academic year is always exciting as children meet their new teachers and start to learn about the 
expectations for their new year group. With this in mind, we have organised ‘meet and greet’ sessions for each class 
in key stage 1 and 2. Parents of children in foundation stage will be invited to a special meeting on Tuesday 17 
September (see separate letter).  
 
The meetings will last approximately 15 minutes and will provide lots of useful information about both learning and 
classroom routines. More importantly, it is an opportunity for you to meet your child’s class teacher and catch a 
few words with them.  At the end of the session, you will be given an information pack, which will contain the 
term’s curriculum letter (this provides information about what the children will be learning) plus any other 
additional resources that will help you to support your child’s learning. If you are unable to attend the ‘meet and 
greet’ session, please let the class teacher know and they will ensure you receive the information pack. 

 
‘Meet and greet’ sessions – dates and times 

Year group Date Time 

Year 1 Thursday 12 September 3.20pm -3.35pm 

Year 2 Wednesday 11 September 3.20pm -3.35pm 

Year 3 Thursday 12 September 3.45pm – 4.00pm 

Year 4 Tuesday 10 September 3.45pm – 4.00pm 

Year 5 
 

Friday 13 September 3.35pm – 3.50pm 

Year 6 Wednesday 11 September 
*Please note this meeting will take place in the hall* 

3.35pm – 3.50pm 

 
Access to key stage 2 (Y3, 4, 5, 6) ‘meet and greet’ sessions will be through the side gate by the newer building and 
access to key stage 1 (Y1, 2) sessions will be through the main entrance/exit gate. Meetings will be held in one of 
your child’s year group classrooms with the exception of year 6 (in the hall).  
 
We hope you find these sessions useful and look forward to working with you to support your child’s learning. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Simon Morley 
Headteacher 


